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Mrs. Stiles facilitated the Goal Setting Workshop from 5:00 to 7:00 

The Board discussed goals they wish to accomplish during the next year. These are Board goals 

not school goals. There will be a report each month as to where we are in the goals.  

First the Board wrote down, as a guide, what they envision a great school to be. Mrs. Stiles 

asked, what can we do to make the goals achievable?  

 

They worked on goals and action steps. The following is what they decided by consensus.  

The School Board will support initiatives that promote student and staff wellbeing by 

meeting the following goals: 

1. The Board will support efforts that will prepare students for a successful future. 

The budget will support student needs 

Approval of curriculum goals and standards 

Support professional development for employees 

 

2. The Board will promote the use of well-functioning systems. 

Board meetings will be run in an efficient, organized, respectful manner 

Reports will  be accurate and timely 

Board packets will accurately reflect the agenda 

Policies will be updated and followed 

 

3. The Board will utilize various communication avenues to promote community cohesiveness. 

Public forums will be held 

The school’s Facebook page and website will be used 

More involvement about student achievement at Board meetings 

The Board will prioritize positivity 
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All members may send changes/additions/subtractions to Mrs. Stiles and she will incorporate 

them into the goals. She will then send the final to everyone and have the goals laminated and 

put in the Boards folders.  

 

Strategic Planning 

Mrs. Stiles said this is a community effort. Also, a way to see what’s important to the 

community. This will take no more than three to four meetings. The members will create a 

mission and vision statement. Mrs. Stiles will facilitate. She said action steps must be 

measurable. Mrs. Kebler will advertise for staff and community members using the various 

media.  

 

The meeting ended at 7:10 

 

Respectfully submitted for approval at the next Board meeting, 

 

Priscilla Colbath 

School Board Secretary 

 

 

 


